
Fit a wide variety of stock and
after-market wheel locking lug nuts

16 DIFFERENT KEYS

Application guide included
on the inner lid
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LOCKING LUG NUT 
MASTER KEY SET

 ⚫ 16 different key shapes to fit a wide 
variety of stock and after-market 
wheel locking lug nuts
 ⚫ Ensure you have the special key 
when it's time to change brake pads 
or rotate the tires
 ⚫ Double hex-head design allows 
them to be used with both 13/16 and 
7/8 in. lug or combo wrench
 ⚫ Thin walls and extra-long helps 
protect the wheel during use to 
prevent nicks and scratches
 ⚫ Made of heat-treated chrome 
vanadium steel for a lifetime of 
reliable use

 ⚫ Each key is coated with a 
corrosion-resistant black oxide 
finish
 ⚫ Keys come in a handy blow-molded 
plastic case with an application 
guide included on the inner lid
 ⚫ Includes Spline Style Keys: 
5-spline, 6-spline, 7-spline, and 
12-spline. Hex Keys: 9/16-inch, 
12mm, 12mm fluted, and 15mm. 
Star Keys: 8-point, 9-point, 10-point


